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PROGRAMS

May: Social Event- Guild Luncheon 
(Don’t forget to bring food if your last name begins with A-L)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Also, in May there will be a paint chip challenge, and BINGO! So be ready to play 

June: Presentation by Children’s Advocacy Center

July: F.R.O.G. Hop 

(Fabric Requiring Other Guidelines)—Do you have any sewing related items (fabric, notions, patterns, even a UFO you’ve never finished) that you’d like someone else to have? Bring them in for the FROG Hop. Items will be placed on the tables for all to see, and someone else will take your treasures home.

Members are allowed to put their names on as many items as they wish, but they are limited to once per item. 


August:  Fat Quarter Reveal

Members who participated in the fat quarter challenge are to bring the finished item to the meeting. Everyone will be delighted to see what imaginative things our members created from the two fat quarters they received.  The finished items are given to the member who brought the fat quarters in January.

September:  Annual Meeting and Elections

Please come out and support the candidates as we hold our annual elections.  While the votes are being tallied, there will be an auction of vintage quilts.  Quilts were donated to the guild with the stipulation that any funds received from their sale would be used for our charitable endeavors.

October:  F.R.O.G. Hop

(Fabric Requiring Other Guidelines) -- Once again we will be hosting a F.R.O.G. hop as our monthly program.   Do you have any sewing related items (fabric, notions, patterns, even a UFO you’ve never finished) that you’d like someone else to have? Bring them in for the FROG Hop. Items will be placed on the tables for all to see, and someone else will take your treasures home.

Members are allowed to put their names on as many items as they wish, but they are limited to once per item. 



November:  Paint Chip Challenge

Members who participated in the paint chip challenge are to bring their finished item to the meeting.  The paint chips should be pinned to the front our your creation so that everyone can see what colors you had to work with.  The theme is “All Creatures Great and Small”.  All entries will be on display for members to vote for their favorites in the following categories:
	Most original
	Best use of colors given
Best use of theme
Viewer’s choice

December:  Social Event – Guild Luncheon
(Don’t forget to bring food if your last name begins with M – Z)

While we are enjoying the festivities, Gayle Underwood will give a short presentation of Civil War quilts. 

Sign-up sheets will also be available to bring food or door prizes next year. 
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